

Randall Taylor

Meeting Notes:

Newsletter Date: Dec 5th, 2018



Volume 23, Issue 23

Weekly Wake-up

upcoming Programs

Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT, then let the meeting chair know.

December 5th, 2018

Front Door Greeters: Fred Pons & Terry Rogers

Front-of-House:

Janice Perrino

Invocation:

Eileen Tatton

Introductions: Dave Thompson

Rotary Minute:

Nelson Allen

50/50: Patrick Maguire

Sgt At Arms: Kris Rongve

December 12th, 2018

CHRISTMAS AUCTION-NO DUTIES

Front Door Greeters:

Front-of-House:

Invocation:

Introductions:

Rotary Minute:

50/50:

Sgt @ Arms:

December 19th, 2018

Front Door Greeters:

Front-of-House: Janice Perrino

Invocation:

Introductions:

Rotary Minute:

Dec 5 - Rikki Wylie - Tillicum Lelum Dec 12 - Christmas Auction Meeting Notes:

Dec 19 - Rotary Information Meeting

At the helm Ev Boeah

Rod Mont on his saxophone led us in singing our national An-

them

Rotary Minute

Donna reminded us of the upcoming Xmas B&B December 12 @ 6pm at the Old City Quarter downtown. We need silent auction items and wine for the wine draw. The cost of a ticket is \$20, \$8 of which goes to the pub and \$12 to our Hamperville fundraiser. If not going to the event, please consider donating \$20 to the cause as there is no breakfast meeting that morning. Ev advised that the installation social is now at Carlos O'bryans tomorrow nite.

Denise Fraser informed us that she has been an RCMP officer for 26 1/2 years. For the last 7 years she has been in the Youth Unit and more recently involved in the P.A.R.T.Y. program. She has a son in grade twelve and she is currently on the Dry Grad committee. The event is scheduled for June 21/19 @ Beban Park from 7pm to 2:30 am. All grade twelve students attending both public and private schools in our district are invited. They

anticipate 800 or so students will attend. Denise is looking for volunteers for the event to staff the various event stations, food service, setup, clean up and take down. Please visit the Nanaimo Dry Grad website and send an email advising of your availability. ...

Link to Daybreak Calendar...

http://www.daybreakrotary.ca/index.php?p=1 14

Sunshine Ladies reminder...

A reminder...If any members know of another member who is ill or who has had a death in the family, please let our Sunshine Ladies, Sher or Donna know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the

club. Thank you.

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Meeting Notes: Bill Hardy

Club Birthdays

No Birthdays this week..

Club Anniversaries

No Anniversaries this week.

50/50:

Sgt At Arms:

P.O. Box 37051, #38 - 3200 Island Highway, Nanaimo, BC Canada, V9T 6N4 / Phone 250-741-9333 Rotary District 5020 / Club # 31160

Meeting Notes - Nov 28/2018 submitted by Terry Rogers, photos by Donna Allen.

Business Meeting

Bill Hardy Youth Services

We all need to complete the Criminal Record search by the end of the year. Rotary Youth Leadership Assembly (RYLA) is scheduled for March 7-10/19 in Lakewood Washington. Graham and Vicki Calder will transport the students there and back. Only 9 club members have completed the mandatory Youth Protection training online. Bonnie will send out the link again.

Graham Calder International Service

The mid-island group met this last Saturday and our club had six in attendance. There are 23 clubs in the group and they have a \$17,000 budget. There are currently twelve international projects that the group supports. Locations include: Guatemala, South Africa, Sierra Leone, Bolivia, Nepal and Mexico. Our club is involved in projects in Nepal, Guatemala, Bolivia and South Africa.

Rod Fay Club Membership

1. Public Information

This includes our Facebook Page and website. Our Facebook provides lots of information and is working well. The website is a work in progress and we need to keep the information current and updated. This is a goal for the membership committee.

2. Retention and recruitment

There are currently 47 in the club and recently two new members have joined our club. We also have two prospective new members and five invitations to join have been sent out to guests of our recent membership breakfast. The buddy system and new member mentorship programs are being monitored for effectiveness and will be tweaked accordingly.

Nelson Allen Foundation

We are hoping to receive the presidential citation this year relating to Paul Harris (PH) contributions. The threshold is \$100 usd average contributed for each member of the club. Nelson distributed a printout for each club member showing total lifetime PH contributions and the balance required to receive an initial or subsequent PH pin. If a member is close, the club has points that can be allocated to reach the \$1000 usd threshold. 50/50

Bonnie advised that the pot amounts to about \$300. Patrick could not cut the elusive two of spades and the pot continues to grow.

Sergeant-at-Arms

Sher fined both Bill & Nelson for poor listening skills and then Denise Larson for introducing the wrong Denise. And if that wasn't enough Kristin was fined for poor phone etiquette.... what??

Happy bucks were then solicited, and Nelson suggested that our club was "the best little Rotary Club in the country" hey that sounds like a movie or maybe even a reality show. On that note, we recited the Four Way Test and skedaddled to our further adventures.

I have to apologize for the lateness of this bulletin. I just got back from city and RDN meetings that I have been in since 9 this morning. It's now 10:15. If any one tells you that being a councilor is a part time job they ain't telling the truth. 6 hrs yesterday, 13 today. I'm hardly home, the dog doesn't recognize me and won't let me in the house and I have to keep my name tag on so that Beverley remembers my name..

Rotary Club Meetings

Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Nanaimo Golf Club 5 p.m. Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.



Rotary Contacts

Club President:

Evelyn Boegh

Past President:

Nathan Thornton

Vice President:

Christine McAuley

Club Secretary:

Ron Blank

Club Treasurer:

Doug Pearson

Club President Elect:

Doug Lum

International Service Director:

Graham Calder

Community Service Director:

Dave Perry

Youth Service Director:

Bill Hardy

Club Service Director:

Donna Allen

Member Service Director:

Rod Fay

Bulletin Editor:

Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:

Wayne Anderson

District Governor 2018-2019:

Craig Gillis

RI President 2018-2019:

Barry Rassin

Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up information is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Denise Davidson.

Four Way Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

